
From: Chambers - Gostencnik DP  

Sent: Friday, 21 July 2017 10:45 AM 
To: 'jon.lovell@ashurst.com' (jon.lovell@ashurst.com); Kathy Srdanovic 

(kathy.srdanovic@ashurst.com); Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au; Simon.Miller@afap.org.au; 'Phil Hurst' 
Subject: AM2014/253 - Aircraft Cabin Crew Award 2010 

Importance: High 

 
Dear Parties, 
 
I refer to the Aircraft Cabin Crew Award 2010. 
 
The Deputy President is inclined to convene a conference to discuss and finalise outstanding issues 
on Thursday, 17 August 2017 in Sydney, so that a report to the Full Bench may be prepared. 
 
The parties are directed to provide a report to chambers by 5.00pm on Friday, 28 July 2017 
indicating whether any of the outstanding issues have been resolved, and whether outstanding 
issues are likely to be resolved before 17 August 2017.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Suzie Kairouz 
Associate to Deputy President Gostencnik 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (03) 8656 4528 
Fax: (03) 9555 0401 
chambers.gostencnik.dp@fwc.gov.au   
 
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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